

CONSEIO NACIONAL
DE PREVENCION
Y CONTROL
DEL SIDA

Mexico City, March 12th, 1993

Paul R. Bronston, M.D. FAX: 95 (310) 823-2433

Dear Dr. Bronston:

I received from Dr. James Buehler from CDC a copy of the INT: A Potential Cure for AIDS proposal. I was also outraged and can tell you that you can count with my full cooperation in stopping this fraud.

I would like to get from you a copy of the proposal since the one I have is a FAX of a FAX and thus very hard to read. Also, any additional information would be welcomed.

Constitution of the Carlos del Rio, M.D., F.A.C.P.

Director General

CONASIDA